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SEPTEMBER SHOOT 

  

The September shoot will 

be Sept. 1, 2012, with 

signups at 8:00 AM and 

shooting starting at 9:00 

AM. 

 

2012 REBELLION 

  

 The 2012 Sagebrush 

Rebellion is now history. 

This year there were new 

things being tried out. The 

Saturday night dinner was 

held at the Diamond 

Mountain Casino With all 

you could eat Tri Tip and 

all the fixings. There were 

five guns and a whole lot 

of prizes given away that 

night as this was a benefit 

for the Sierra Sportsmen 

Range. Anything that 

benefits the range benefits 

the Lassen Regulators. 

Another thing that was 

tried was a cowboy swap 

meet on Sunday after the 

last three stages. We will 

be  evaluating all the 

changes and those that 

worked will be in the   

2013 Sagebrush Rebellion. 
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 To all those that came out 

to shoot with the 

Regulators, Thank You! It 

is great to see new faces as 

well as old friends at our 

matches. 

 

 Here are the results: 

 

TOP COWBOY 

C.C. DOLLAR 

TOP COWGIRL 

ANNIE SUZANNAH 

 

49ER 

1. C. C. Dollar 

2. J.J. Sooner 

3. Country Hick 

 

WRANGLER 

1. Orion 

 

COWGIRL 

1. Lil Later 

 

SENIOR 

1. Lr Jr 

2. Elk Hunter 

 

GUNFIGHTER 

1. Fanner Fifty 

 

LADY 49ER 

1. Annie Suzannah 

2. Tequila Shooter Annie 

 

ELDER STATESMAN 

1. Bad Buford 

 

 

September            2012 

 

 

FRONTIER 

CARTRIDGE 

1. Chief 

 

Long Range Pistol 

Kid Nickle 

 

Long Range Lever Pistol 

C.C Dollar 

 

Long Range Lever Rifle 

Fanner Fifty 

 

Single Shot Black 

Powder 

Bug Town Dusty 

 

Single Shot Smokeless 

Kid Nickle 

 

Congratulations to all the 

winners and to all the 

shooters who came out for 

the Sagebrush Rebellion. 

 

For those of you who could 

not make it this year, you 

missed a great match and 

we hope to see you next 

year for the 2013 

Sagebrush Rebellion.  

 

MEETING 

  

 The September meeting 

for the Lassen Regulators 

will be held on Friday 

September 21, 2012, 

starting at 7:00 PM at the 

Janesville Pizza Factory. 
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nickle’s worth  

 Putting on an annual 

match is a lot work, but 

thanks to all those that 

volunteered and gave of 

their time, effort, ideas, it 

came about and was a 

success in my humble 

opinion. 

 First of all I would like to 

thank Bug Town Dusty for 

writing the scenarios and 

helping to set up the 

stages. This after being out 

of the hospital only three 

weeks. He also shot in the 

match even tho he was 

moving a little slower than 

usual. My thanks to his 

wife Fran for keeping 

score, putting the shooters 

booklet together, and 

making sure that Dusty did 

not over do it.  

 Thanks to Chuck Wagon 

Betty for making 

sandwiches for the lunches 

and Sam Bullet for 

bringing them out and also 

for all his work in helping 

to get the match ready. 

 Country Hick, Chief, 

Desert Rose, Miss Kitty 

Gone Bad my thanks also 

as we could not have done 

this without you. We had a 

lot of visitors and spect- 

ators this year. Lets hope 

they had a good time and 

want to come back again. 

 

 

 

 And let us not forget our 

sponsors, who have 

generously given their 

support this year and in 

past years. Our sponsors 

are on the classified page 

of the newsletter. 

 To all the shooters, We 

are working as fast as 

possible to get the dvd and 

awards mailed out. 

 Just a reminder, that the 

match in October will be 

our Toys For Tots Shoot. 

We decided to have it then 

as it will (hopefully) be 

better weather. There will 

be more info next issue. 

 “The Framers [of the 

Constitution] knew that 

free speech is the friend of 

change and revolution. But 

they also knew that it is 

always the deadliest enemy 

of tyranny.” Hugo Black 

 Keep your powder dry and 

deny the enemy the high 

ground. 

 


